
 

Umgeni Community Empowerment Centre and the Salvation Army are so blessed to have won the first place award 

this past weekend in the category of Social Justice for our Anti-Human Trafficking stand at the Sustainable Living 

Exhibition.  

We were also awarded with the Overall first place prize of all exhibitors at the Sustainable Living Exhibition and for 

this we walked away with the 2013 trophy. Most importantly, we were able to spread awareness about Human 

Trafficking to hundreds of people who attended the exhibition and we are so pleased with the response from the 

public, especially all the bus loads of precious little school children which we were able to reach.  

        


